Information Technology Director’s Report — January 2020
City of Madison Information Technology initiatives on building a digitally equitable community
CDA Housing Fiber to the Premise Feasibility Study

Consultant decision should be made by the end of January. Tentative timeline is to have the consultant start work in
April.

ConnectHomeUSA
Update and next steps to be provided by Deborah Rakowski, CDA Division Director at the January 9 meeting.
311 Feasibility Study

City staff is reviewing the final draft of the 311 Feasibility Study. Report will be shared with the Mayor and the Common
Council Executive Committee in February. Presentation will be made at the March or April DTC meeting.



